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GREEN DAY 
 

or blue – it’s up to you! 

This term we have chosen to 

support the Royal Manchester 

Children’s Hospital as our 

charity. 

Next Friday – 9th October we 

are asking pupils and staff to 

wear green (or blue) and bring 

in a donation to support the 

great work they do. 

You will also be able to buy 

some of their products and a 

letter will be sent out about 

this on Monday. 
Due to the restrictions these will 

need to be ordered in advance. 

 

This week I have a question to ask:  We are not having any performances this year but have been offered the 
opportunity to have a socially distanced theatre experience in our school.  Two classes at a time would go 
into the hall and be kept apart.  There would be one performer and a large screen with a pre-performed film. 

Details are on the back of this Newsletter.  What do you think?  Please let me know!  -Thank You,  Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Bradley Buckley 
Y1 – Lucas Rush 
Y2 – Alicia Burnett-H 
Y3 – Mason Robinson-Hall 
Y4 – Lucia Auxilly 
Y5 – Riley Murphy 
Y6 – Ruby Bradshaw 

 

Important Message for 

Year 6 Pupils/Parents!  
Please make sure you fill in the 

online application forms for 
Secondary school. 

Fill in the form at: 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

before 31st October! 

Parents Evening – by phone 
Our parents’ meetings this term will be by phone in order to protect 

parents, families and teachers.  Next week you will receive a letter as usual 
asking when the best time is for your meeting to take place.  Then we will 

put you into half-hour groups so that we can ring during that time.   
The meeting times will take place between 3:30 – 6pm over two days – 

13th and 14th October and will have to be strictly limited to 5 minutes each. 

 

 

These are NOT Symptoms! 

From the Department of Health and Social Care: 

Individuals do not need a test if they have a runny nose, 
are sneezing or feeling unwell but do not have a 

temperature, cough or loss of, or change in sense of smell 
or taste because these are not normally symptoms of 

coronavirus. 
So you can send them into school if you feel they are well enough! 

 

 

 

 

School Council 
These are our class 

representatives for this year: 
 

Year 1 Kai Layla 

Year 2 Theo Evie 

Year 3 Leo Lacey H 

Year 4 Tyler Arabella 

Year 5 Isaac Lily 

Year 6 Archie Lucy 

 

GIFT Team 
 

These are our Key Stage 2 

pupils who will work with staff 

on delivering good assemblies 

for pupils: 

Year 3 Miles Daisy 

Year 4 Jacob Bella 

Year 5 Daniel Nieve 

Year 6 Lucas Jess 

 

BOOK RETURN  

 

If you have a school 
reading book at home 
from before or during 
lockdown, please can 

you return them. 
Our stocks are now low! 
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